Winter Wear Guidelines
Parents, please be aware of the following winter guidelines for recess!
1. Students are required to wear boots in the snow.
2. No boots will mean blacktop only. Please let us know if your child needs boots or snowpants.
3. Snowpants and boots will allow students to go anywhere on the playground; no snowpants will mean that students must play on the blacktop only.
4. To avoid injury, students should stay off the icy areas
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